
BMWMCCACT
 News

#2 September 2018 & National Motorrad Rally

Dear {Contact_First_Name},

Welcome to this supplemental September edition of Club News and special mention to our
newest members Andrew Clark (F700GS) and Rich Dean (R1200GS Rallye).  Please
make them welcome on their first and your next ride.

The riding and social calendars are quiet in part as the Club has not been able to find
volunteer members to fill these positions or take on other committee roles to free those
members up that may want to coordinate these aspects of club life.  Please see or email
me if you are interested, would like more information, can only take it on part-time or with
a mentor.

BMW Clubs Australia National Motorrad Rally 2018

Your Club is hosting the BMW Clubs Australia National Motorrad Rally 2018 (Club Event)
over the long weekend 28-30 Sep & 1 Oct 18.  Registrations close next Tuesday.  There is
no organised ride there as members are leaving at various times Friday to Sunday; the
return Monday ride can be discussed over the weekend.  This will be a great weekend
with a gala dinner, Miles Davis as guest speaker and motel, pub or camping
accommodation options.

Not going?  Then why not Purchase Your BMW G310GS Raffle Tickets Here and
opportunity to win a brand new G310GS road registered motorcycle in your home Territory
or State.  Money raised is being donated to the Prostate Cancer Foundation Australia.

BMW Club and Community International Survey

The BCCI, part BMW Group Classic a
division of BMW Ag have asked for your,
our club and international club community
support to complete a short anonymous
survey.  This is your chance to provide
input to BMW HQ and I ask you make the
5-10 minutes available to complete the
survey here
https://bmwmafo.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form

/SV_8krgv4jrZ1meiVf.

37th Kosciuszko Rally

Not coming to the National Motorrad Rally? Then why not your clubs 37th Kosciuszko
Rally at Geehi in Kosciuszko National Park.  A back to basics camping rally or easy day
ride from Canberra.

You can register for this or check out upcoming events and rides on What's On.  Including
your opportunity to steer the Clubs direction by completing the BMWMCCACT 2018
Member Survey (Club Event).

Club Member Goodies
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Now that I've got your attention, your Club offers member training subsidies for first aid
and advanced on or off-road rider training.  Details are on the website including Club
regalia.

Ride the sand with Martin or self-administer first aid with Garry, valuable and
indispensable training to any motorcyclist and all yours with a discount.

Vale Club Member Denis Murphy

Club Member and keen rider, Denis Murphy passed away on the 9th September.  Denis
loved his bikes, cars and fellow enthusiasts and member of our Club from 2005 along with
the VVCMCCACT, the Mercedes Benz CC and a sometime Usual Suspect.  Denis' funeral
service for will be held in the Chapel at Gold Creek 17 O'Hanlon Place Nicholls on Friday,
21 September 2018, commencing at 2pm.

For those wishing to send flowers, it is family wishes that in lieu, you make a donation to
the Cancer Council.  Envelopes will be available at the service or online.

Enjoy your ride

Garry Smee
President & Chair BMWCA
President@bmwmccact.org.au
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